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Comments: I support the withdrawal of mining companies from the Rapid Creek Watershed.

 

This beautiful, pristine area would never be restored if mining was allowed.  For its beauty, for its clean water and

its sacred meaning to the Native American community it should be preserved.

We are so fortunate to have this magnificent watershed area.

 

Please expedite the Withdrawal Proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.  Please do the right

thing.


